
 

 

 

 

 

     

Friday 27th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

These are the final arrangements for the Year 6 residential visit to Bowles on 16th -18th July 

2025. 

Children should arrive at Bowles between 11am and 11.15am on the Wednesday morning. 

They should be dropped off in the car park where they will meet our staff and the Bowles 

staff. Any medicine (in a named container) must be handed to Skylark staff at this point and 

administration of medicine forms filled in if not already done. The children will then say 

goodbye to parents and take their luggage up the hill to the accommodation block. 

They do not need to bring a packed lunch for that day – lunch will be provided. 

Please see the kit list you have been given for what to bring (and what not to bring!) Children 

should not bring sweets with them.  

There will be an opportunity to buy some mementos if they wish to - £10 maximum pocket 

money can be brought and it is your child’s responsibility to look after that money. 

On Friday afternoon, the children need to be collected from the car park at 4pm.  

This promises to be a great visit with lots of opportunities for the children to make new friends 

and try new experiences! If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

your child’s class teacher.  

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Hughes, Mrs Handley, Miss Hollyman, Mrs Robertson and Mrs Green 

 

 

 


